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	Year Group: Yr .6

Class teachers:
Miss Bate  6P

Miss Bullard 6S

Mr Thomson and Mrs Harris 6M
Miss Lonnen 6X
Intervention Teacher:

Mr Cantin
	Teaching plans for term/year:

Summer 2019 


	
	Teaching Assistants:

Mrs Massey, Mrs Goulden, Mrs Haddy, Mrs Wadge. 

	Experiences / visits / visitors:
Bude residential: Sunday 19th May to Friday 24th May
Activity Week: Monday 20th May to Friday 24th May
Year Six Production: Tuesday 16th July, Wednesday 17th July, Thursday 18th July 
Secondary School induction days – various
Prom: Tuesday 23rd July


	The curriculum in Key Stage 2 (Year 6)

The curriculum is planned over a year. Overleaf, you will find information on the work your child will be completing this term.  

Where possible, the Year 6 team have tried to provide cross-curricular links between subjects to promote creativity and understanding. Our topic for this term is, ‘Enterprise’.  
Summer term in year 6 is busy but brilliant. With rehearsals for our production and transition to secondary school sometimes our timetable needs to be flexible. However, we endeavour to keep things as structured as possible for the children.


	   --------------------------




Note to Parents:


Although we have set PE sessions, due to the fluidity of the summer term e.g. production, transition days and such, these are not necessarily set in stone. Therefore we would advise children to have kits in school all week. This also allows us to make the best of any sunny weather when it happens!


The children can keep their P.E kits in school on their pegs on a Monday and take them home on a Friday for washing if they please. Please note that no jewellery should be worn, including stud earrings and watches. Due to health & safety in P.E they should be removed. 


We often find that jumpers and coats go missing. We encourage the children to put them either in their trays or on their pegs, but it is extremely helpful to have the child’s name clearly visible in their clothes so that it can be passed on if found elsewhere.


During the hot summer months (we hope!) children are encouraged to bring sun cream that they may apply independently and a hat to wear at break times. 


Contributions from home:


Even though your child is becoming a more independent learner, we still value your help and support -it really will make a difference to your child’s learning!  


Please contact your child’s teacher if you would like to support reading in the class, or if you would like to help with something else that is going on this term.


Homework:


Children are given spellings to learn each week. Children are expected to read and log this in their reading record.


Supporting Readers:


Whilst we appreciate that reading daily may not be top of every year 6 child’s to-do list, it is an important task that benefits your child, especially when supported by an adult i.e. questioning.  The children are asked to record their book in their reading record; however, we would appreciate it if you could sign it to indicate when your child has read. We will continue the Reading Reward system we have had in place all year. Thank you for all your help.











